
 

To all international students 

Important news 
 

Many people are struggling to support themselves because 

of the novel coronavirus. (COVID-19)  

 

 The Japanese government has decided to pay 100,000 yen 

to each person to support the lives of residents in Japan. 

 

To receive 100,000 yen, you need to complete the 

procedure. 

 

 The application required for this procedure will be sent by 

mail from the municipality to you. 

 

 Please be sure to read the letter in the mail sent from the 

municipality. 

 

 After carefully reading the letter, fill out the application 

form and submit it by mail. 

 

 If you do not understand the contents of the letter from the 

municipality, please inquire the municipal office. 

 

 For details of the system, see the URL below. 

 ○URL：https://www.soumu.go.jp/main_content/000685956.pdf  

 ※If you are not registered in the Basic Resident Register as of April 27, 2020,   

you will not receive 100,000 yen. 

 

  

If you want to consult about borrowing money, please see 

the URL below. 

○URL：https://www.mhlw.go.jp/content/000621221.pdf 
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